

August 17, 2005

Melinda Eden Oregon Council Member Chair Northwest Power and Conservation Council 410 N. Main Milton-Freewater, OR 97862-0645

Dear Chairwoman Eden:

On behalf of the Members of the Columbia Basin Fish and Wildlife Authority, I want to thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to attend our summer meeting in Bozeman, Montana.

The Members appreciated the opportunity to hear you speak about the upcoming efforts of the Northwest Power and Conservation Council and the opportunities that the CBFWA Members have to assist the Council in those efforts. The CBFWA Members share the Council's desire that the FY 2007-2009 Project selection process and the Fish and Wildlife Program amendment process are successful and meet the regional needs of the Council, the National Marine Fisheries Service, the Fish and Wildlife Managers, and the Bonneville Power Administration.

We look forward to working with you and the other Council Members in an open collaborative effort to achieve effective and cost-efficient fish and wildlife mitigation and recovery.

Sincerely,

Brian Lipscomb

Executive Director

cc: CBFWA Members

Council Members

851 SW Sixth Avenue Suite 260 Portland, Oregon 97204

 $H: \label{lem:hankYouLtrs} H: \label{lem:hankYouLtrs} H: \label{lem:hankYouLtrs} We linda Eden Thank You August 2005. documents for the lemma of t$